
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – November 2016 

  

We would like to extend a very welcome to all the new children and 
families who have started to attend Tots and Scholars Nursery this month. 

Our visit to the farm was a total success and we are looking to plan 
another visit within the coming weeks. Please talk to a member of staff if 

you wish your child to go on the trip to the farm. Our doors are always 
open to all parents who wish to come in and spend some time with us. 

Kindly book with Vanda and we will be more than happy to have you visit. 

 

 Visit from Fire Service Over the last few weeks our children 
have been learning all about British values. We learnt 
about sharing, kindness, looking after each other and 

respecting other. We used our please and thank you and 
learnt to go good throughout the day. From our theme 

“People who help us” we have been privileged to have fire 
services visit us. It was so much fun. 

  

Thank you! We would 
like to say a massive 

thank you to all parents 
that came to talk to us 

about their professions. 

Our children are working very hard to prepare 
for our Xmas concert scheduled to take place on 
the 15.12.16 at 4:00 pm. The concert will be 
followed by refreshments in our main hall.  The 
dress code for our children will be black bottoms 
and white tops. Santa clause will be coming to 
give our children gifts.  What an exciting time of 
the year!

 

 



  

• Please ensure we  
• have enough 

nappies and wipes  
• for your children. 
•  

15 December – Christmas 
concert 

Under 2 - Please get Yellow 
objects for treasure basket 
All the other children over 2 
should bring in an object that 
begins with sound of the 
Week – ( W )

 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that our Music specialist teacher will be in on Friday Mornings to do drama, music 
and acting with our little ones.   They are lamda trained and our children really enjoyed the last session. 
 
Also, our external Sport specialist will be coming in to do multisport on Monday mornings.   
 
 THANK YOU FROM TOTS & SCHOLARS STAFF 
 

We would like our parents to know that we have got wrap round care in the morning.  Our 
breakfast club runs from 8.00-9.00am. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff if you 
require breakfast club and we would be more than happy to book your child in.  
  

 

.   

We believe that the best advertising comes from our customers.  

Therefore we would like to show our appreciation and offer you 

a on your bill all the time when someone new 

     


